
PLEASURE CRAFT 
REPORTING HAS 

CHANGED.

HOLD FAST!

If you are leaving or entering the UK  
on a pleasure boat of any kind, you are  

required to submit a pleasure craft report.

Visit spcr.homeoffice.gov.uk and  
complete the simple, one-stop digital form  

up to 24 hours before you depart.


